
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
Piqua City Schools will auction real property located in Piqua at ​10:00 am local time on Tuesday,                 
December 10, 2019​: 7.45+/-A of vacant lots located at 950 South Street, former location of the Favorite                 
Hill school building. The auction will be conducted at the listed parcel. Subject to the Board’s right to                  
reject any and all bids, the sale will be made to the highest bidder that conforms to the conditions of                    
sale for each parcel. The high bidder may not withdraw his or her bid for a period of 60 days following                     
the auction date. Only unconditional bids will be accepted. Contact Jeremie Hittle, Treasurer/CFO, (T:              
937.773.4321 X6211; ​hittlej@piqua.org​) with questions, to schedule a visit to the site(s), or to obtain               
additional information about the property being auctioned, including conditions of sale. 
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